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The Friendship Note 
Newsletter of the Friendship Knot Quilters’ Guild, Inc.  Sarasota, Florida 

President’s Message  
 

     Roll out those lazy, hazy, crazy days of 
summer….Well not among quilters. There’s 
nothing lazy about quilters any time of the year.  
Even Karen, our president, while I trust she 
didn’t take any quilting with her on her trip to 
Ireland she’s not being lazy. I do hope she’s 
getting some much needed rest and will return 
home ready to hit the ground running with her 
quilting—and with leading our guild through our 
summer activities and have lots of memories to 
share with us.  
 
     Though our programs have wound down for 

the summer when many of our members escape 

to the cooler climates, our Program Chair, Mary 

Nissen has great programs planned to help us 

learn new techniques or refresh our memories on 

ones we’ve not used in a while and hopefully 

inspire us to finish a project, or start a new one. 

If you’re just not inspired to drag out a big quilt 

in the hot weather don’t forget all our guild 

charity projects-which are smaller and less time 

consuming. We need to build our inventory of 

table runners for Habitat For Humanity, and 

small quilts for Quilts for Cruisers, plus dog beds 

for the animal shelter and the KidzQuilts group 

continues to contribute numerous quilts to the 

hospital. And don’t forget the August workshop 

when we will make pillow cases for the ConKerr 

Cancer project. 

Elva for Karen 

Monthly Membership Meetings 
 
 July 20 -   Member Demos 
 
 August 17 - Pillowcase Workshop 
   & Ice Cream Social 
 
 September 21 - Education Kick Off 
    
 October 19 - Member Garage Sale 
 
 November 16 - Flavin Glover 
   Care and Feeding of the 
   Patchwork Design 

Blue Star Moms in Need of Quilts 

Linda Swanson 
 

The SW FL Blue Star Moms is helping 
with the 2nd annual Women’s Veterans Retreat to 
be held in Parrish in September.  They would 
like to bless each of 25 wounded veterans with a 
simple, homemade quilt, or knitted or crocheted 
blanket.  They would like them by August 8th, 
which they know does not give us much time.  
But if you can help, they will appreciate it.  
Their first choice would be a twin size red, white 
and blue but because of time constraints will 
take any colors and throw sized quilts 

 
If you can commit to making a quilt or 

afghan by our July meeting, I will collect them 
and take them to their August 8th meeting.  
Email me if you are going to try to do one so I 
can give them an estimate of how many we 
might be able to donate.  Also, email me with 
any questions at lswanson725@yahoo.com. 
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MEETING/MEMBER NEWS 

MEMBERSHIIP 

Linda Swanson 
 

     Farrah Dawley is our 339th member.  85 
members and 5 guests enjoyed new member, 
Sandy Brawner’s interesting talk and trunk 
show. 
 
     If any of you own or work at a quilt shop, 
please stop by and get some FKQG brochures to 
give to interested customers. 
 
     Thanks for wearing those nametags. 

Summer Programs 

Mary Nissen 

 
     In July we have our famous demo meeting.  
Shirley McMath is going to show us “quilt as 
you go”.  Joy Abbott is going to help us figure 
out how to piece patterns together.  Jerry Stube, 
another new member, is going to show us how to 
do a two piece binding.  Phyllis Carpenter, the 
area rep for the ConnKerr Cancer pillowcase 
project, is going to show us a quick way to make 
pillowcases.  Sandy Brawner is going to show us 
how to make the Bulls Eye Quilt that many of us 
admired at her trunk show in June. 
 
     That pillowcase demo will come in handy for 
the August meeting because that is going to be 
our pillowcase workshop for ConnKerr Cancer.  
Last year we made over 200 pillowcases.  We 
will send out more info about what to bring be-
fore that meeting. 
 
     The August meeting also is time for our Ice 
Cream Social.  We want you to have a little 
yummy while you’re working hard on your pil-
lowcases.  (Just don’t spill!) 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 

So get out of the heat!   
Don’t miss the summer meetings! 

MEETING/MEMBER NEWS 

A Quilter’s Stash 

 
6388 N Lockwood Ridge Road 

Sarasota, FL 34243 
 
 
Open Monday—Saturday       (941) 351– 5559 
10 am—5 pm               aquiltstash@gmail.com              

New Location! 

 
Embroidery Cottage Group 

Mary Nissen 
 

     Do you love quilting, but even more or at 
least as much, love to machine embroider? 
 
     Now is the time to share that love. There are 
so many Cottage Groups within The Friendship 
Knot Quilters, but no groups for embroidery lov-
ers. Let’s start an embroidery group.  
 
     Please contact me preferably by email and we 
will organize a meeting to discuss forming a 
group of interested members. If there is enough 
interest and we are from the areas that covers 
Sun City to south of Sarasota we will consider 2 
groups to decrease the amount of travel for each 
of us.   
 
     Come with ideas please. I don’t know what I 
am expecting from a group, but do know that I 
am pursuing that interest and need some new ide-
as. Hopefully you all feel the same. 
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  Charlotte Sewing Studio 

 

  My Favorite Sewing Store! 

 

 

aƻƴ-CǊƛ фΥол-рΥлл  tIhb9Υ фпм-нор-оррр 
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ фΥол-оΥлл                       C!·Υ фпм-нрр-оооф 
 
ммлф ¢ŀƳƛŀƴƛ ¢ǊŀƛƭΣ tƻǊǘ /ƘŀǊƭƻǧŜΣ C[ оофро  
ǿǿǿΦŎƘŀǊƭƻǧŜǎŜǿƛƴƎǎǘǳŘƛƻΦŎƻƳ 
ŎƘŀǊƭƻǧŜǎŜǿƛƴƎǎǘǳŘƛƻϪŎƻƳŎŀǎǘΦƴŜǘ 

Library Letters 

Ellen Simon 
 

     Thank you members for keeping our library 
busy at the June meeting.  The summer meetings 
are traditionally less well attended but the library 
patrons managed to borrow 52 books, a level last 
achieved in March when there were many more 
members in town.  The newer books have been 
continuously circulating.  So if you have one of 
the newer titles, please make sure it gets returned 
promptly.  The library will be open for returns at 
every meeting throughout the summer, even if I 
won't be able to put out all the books due to 
space limitations of the scheduled program. 
 

     This month I would like to introduce the art 
books that were donated by Karla Lynch as a 
result of paring down her home collection.  
Three of the books are monographs – about one 
artist.  They include Erika Carter, Personal Im-
agery in Art Quilts; Velda Newman, A painter's 
Approach to Quilt Design; and Laurel Burch 
Legends, 9 Quilts Inspired by the Earth, Sea and 
Sky.  Laurel (deceased) is best known for her 
fabric designs.  The instructions and patterns in 
this book show you how to recreate her popular 
animal and floral images in paint and fabric.  
Velda is known for her huge, oversized images 
of nature -fruits, flowers, butterflies.  Erika's 
book spans her work from 1984 to 1995. 
 

     The next group of books explore specific 
techniques.  The Art of Fabric Books will have 
you adapting scrapbooking techniques to fabric.  
Vibrant Quilt Collage is not your typical ap-
proach to using fused fabrics.  These quilts are 
vibrant and are influenced by the work of fa-
mous artists such as Matisse, Klimt and Klee.  A 
lot has changed in surface design techniques 
since this 1997 edition of Jean Ray Laury's Im-
agery on Fabric, but there is still a lot of useful 
and detailed information in this extensive hand-
book.  Beginners Guide to Art Quilts is more 
recent (2006), has lots of illustrations, but gloss-
es over details.  The projects are small, to en-
courage experimentation.  Hot Textiles is all 
about manipulating fabric by burning and melt-
ing. 

 

     Books published in England tend to have a 
different feel and feature many quilters unfamil-
iar to us.  Two new English books are Landscape 
in Contemporary Quilts, and Creative Quilts, 
Inspiration, Texture and Stitch.  Both are fun to 
look at and a quick read. 
 
     Lastly we now have a copy of RaNae Mer-
rill's book, Simply Amazing Spiral Quilts.  
RaNae was a teacher this winter. 
 
     Just a reminder – hold onto magazine and 
book donations for now.  The next sale won't be 
for a while. 

 
MEETING & MEMBER NEWS 
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TEACHERS AND WORKSHOPS 

 

Flavin Glover Intro to Kaleidoscope Patchwork. Saturday, 11/14/15, 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
November 2015 Denimania-Creating with Blue Jeans. Sunday, 11/15/15, 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
   Colorful & Creative Log Cabin Diamonds. Monday, 11/16/15. 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 
    

 

 

   

         

 

Intro to  
Kaleidoscope 
Patchwork 

Denimania 

Colorful & 
Creative 
Log Cabin 
Diamonds 

 
Education Notes 

Elva Farrell 
 

     Even though we don’t have teachers scheduled to conduct workshops during the summer, the Edu-
cation Committee is busy behind the scenes getting ready for the class roll-out in September. I know  
you will be as excited about the 2016 teachers as we are. And we’ve started selecting teachers and pre-
paring contracts for the 2017 teachers. There’s so much research and planning that happens before the 
teachers are presented to the members at the roll-out. That planning begins with each of you and the 
suggestions you make of teachers you would like to bring to Sarasota.   
 
     Don’t forget, there is still one teacher on our agenda for 2015. Flavin Glover will be here in Novem-

ber with three classes. Check out the website-her work is bright and cheerful and traditional with a 

slight twist. There is still room in each of her classes though they are filling. Sign up now if you don’t 

want to miss out.  
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For a Good time Call Gayle Hages 

Be a Hostess for an upcoming workshop.  You get to sit in on a class for free, and 
have a lunch on us.  It is a fun job.  Call me: 941-504-3488. 

CLASS FEES:  Full-day $40, half day $30 Members rate (Non-Members full day $50 and half day 
$40).  Lunch included for full day classes at a cost of $12.00.  Class fees are non-refundable.  Work-
shops are held at Bahia Vista Mennonite Church, 4041 Bahia Vista St., Sarasota. 

 

WORKSHOP INFORMATION 

Cannot take a class that you have already paid for? 
 
     Go to the website and check the attendance roster for the class you signed up for.  If you can’t re-
member which class it was, keep checking attendance rosters until you find your name.  At the bottom 
of your class will be a list of names on the waiting list.  Start with the first name and work your way 
through the list to find a replacement.  If the person’s phone number is not listed look on your roster 
before emailing Faith for their phone number.  Work out an arrangement with the person to exchange 
payment for the class.  The guild does not get involved in the financial transaction.  After finding a re-
placement, notify Faith Reynolds faithreynolds@me.com and Gayle Hages 941-504-3488 letting them 
know your name and the person’s name who is taking your class.  Also include the name and date of 
the class. Finally, if you sign up for a lunch, remember there are no special menus available.  If you 
have special dietary needs, you must bring your own lunch.  

mailto:faithreynolds@me.com
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The Coastal Quilter 
 

Exclusive pick up and delivery 
service for our longarm 

machine quilting customers. 
 

(941) 465-1292 
 

Ellen Simon      Len Damond 

 

MEETING & MEMBER NEWS 

 

ConKerr Cancer Pillowcases 

Mary Nissen 

 
     Come one, come all.  Last year we made 
about 225 pillowcases that were donated to kids 
in area hospitals for ConKerr Cancer.  Let’s aim 
for more this year. We have some kits made up 
to begin with.  We have bought fabric to make 
Halloween cases so we’ll make those kits up and 
have more to work with in August. 
 
     These are the items we’ll need at our August 
workshop meeting: 
 
Sewing Machines or Sergers – we need 20 
 

Big Cutting Mats – 4 large ones at least 

 

Rulers 

 

Rotary Cutters 

 

Pins (they will get mixed up & and you may not 
get yours back) 

 

Thread (neutral) 

 

Scissors 

 

Fabric cut or to be cut 

 

White Vinegar (1 quart bottles to donate to be 
used when the finished cases are laundered) 

 

Zip Lock Bags to put the cases in for donation 
(can be bought cheaply at Dollar Store) 

 

Shout Color Catchers for laundering 
 
     At the July meeting we’ll have a sign up sheet 
so that you can decide what you can bring on our 
work night. That way we’ll be prepared and 
know ahead of time what we might need to put 
together by that time. 
 

 Please have your name on everything you 
bring to use. 

 
     We request that if possible have your fabric 
cut for the work night. That way we will have a 
lot more pillowcases finished at the end of the 
evening.  
 
     No granny flowers or old fabric that you just 
want to get rid of. Remember these are kids and 

they want kid-looking fabric. 
 
     No fabric with sparkles or glitter.  No flannel 
and no skull fabric. 
 
     Last year we had many pillowcases that were 
not finished so a cottage group took them home 
and finished them by the September meeting. 
Please if you bring cases to complete do com-
plete them. If not in August, they must be turned 
in at the September meeting so that we can turn 
them into Phyllis at that time. 

Instructions to make your  pillowcase are 
available at: 
 
Conkerrcancer.org/files/hotdoginstructions.pdf 
 
This is the hot dog method.  We have called it 
the sausage method in the past.  It also uses a 
serger or a zig zag stitch and a straight stitch.  
We have also made most of our pillowcases in 
the guild using French seams.  There are in-
structions for that too.   
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                  Quilt Fabric   

     Bits & Pieces     932-5869 
            1303 13th Ave. W.,   Bradenton 

  Open Friday & Saturday 11 am to 4 pm 

 KUDOS 

  Pam Morris 
 

     If you have some news you 
would like to share with your 
fellow FKQG members so they 
can share in your pleasure, write 

me at pam607@gmail.com or call 941-485-
9755.  Let’s  Share! 
 
Elaine Ellison’s quilt Mathematical Harmony 
won first prize at the Venice Art Center.  The 
topic for the show is music and show will be 
open until August.  And her quilt will hang dur-
ing Summerfest. 
 
Elaine also has her quilt Droste Effect in 
ArtPrize in Grand Rapids, MI from Sept. 23-Oct. 
6.  She also has six of her quilts hanging in the 
London Science Museum. 
 
Vicki Strumpf’s quilt Rabbits with Friends 
earned an Honorable Mention at the NQA Show 
in Little Rock. 

 

 

Chat and Chew 5:00 p.m. 
Der Dutchman Restaurant 

Bahia Vista Street 
Monthly Guild Meeting Night 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join New Members & “Old” 
for a bite to eat 

before our regular monthly meeting. 
 

Sometimes our lecturer/teacher for 
that month comes, too. 

 

MEETING & MEMBER NEWS 

 

Rainbowôs End Quilt Shoppe 

 

tǊŜǎŜƴǘǎ Commom Threads 
Quilts & Textiles 

 

!ǘ ǘƘŜ 5ǳƴŜŘƛƴ CƛƴŜ !Ǌǘ /ŜƴǘŜǊ 
aŀȅ нф-!ǳƎǳǎǘ мсΣ нлмр 
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KiDZQuilts 

Jo Wieczynski, Coordinator 
 
     Twenty-one quilters attended our June 3 meeting, when 54 quilts were given to the 
Neonatal Intensive Care Unit of Sarasota Memorial Hospital. This brings our 2015 total 
to 386 quilts.  
 
     You will be most welcome at our Wednesday, July 1 meeting from 12:00 p.m. to 4:00 
p.m. at the Fruitville Library.  You will find tables for sewing, cutting fabrics, and press-
ing. A large selection of quilting fabric will be available for you to make a KiDZQuilt. 
Enjoy a pleasant afternoon -  see old friends and meet some new ones. 
  
     You will also find KiDZQuilts Guideline and Tax Deduction Forms. For additional 
information please email Jo at j.wieczynski@comcast.net. 
 
     Please join us in supporting the Fruitville Library when you shop at Amazon by us-
ing  thefriendsofthefruitvillelibrary portal. The Friends can receive up to  15% of your purchase. 

Have you lost or misplaced an item in a 
workshop or at a guild meeting? 

 
When found the item/s will be taken to 

the church office and placed in their lost 
and found. 

 
Several items were placed there after the 

last meeting. 

Pet Bed Workshop 

Jane Sanks 
 

     We met on May 29th and completed 71 pet 
beds.  A new record.  We had a large group who 
chatted while working and before we knew it, 
the floor was covered with a huge pile of fin-
ished beds.  All were delivered to shelters. 
 
     The June workshop was split into two dates – 
June 12th and June 26th as so many people had 
vacations planned and no common date could be 
agreed upon.  On June 12th we completed 35 
beds with a small group and hopefully, we will 
get an equal amount completed on June 26th. 
 
     In July, we plan to meet on Friday, July 24th.  
Our meetings are on Fridays from 1 – 3 PM at 
the American Red Cross facility at the north end 
of Cantu Court.  Join us whenever you wish.   
 
     Thank you for your continued efforts to pro-
vide fabric and batting scraps for the beds.  We 
use more than you would ever imagine to stuff 
the beds.  We hear good things from the shelters 
using the beds and we continue to find new shel-
ters in need of beds.   
 
     The ARC is located on Cantu Court which is 
near the intersection of Cattleman and Bee 
Ridge Roads.  If you are unfamiliar with the ar-

ea, you may call me and I will help you with di-
rections.   
 
     Jane Sanks 941-923-4240 (home); 941-726-
2849 (cell); rasanks22@aol.com. 

mailto:ieczynski@comcast.net
mailto:rasanks22@aol.com
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Friendship Knot Quilters’ Guild, Inc. 
2015 Officers & Committee Chairs 

 
President, Karen Clark*           
941-751-1122 - kcnurse@verizon.net 
  
1st Vice President, Education Chair, Elva Farrell* 
941-355-1856 - elvaf2000@yahoo.com 
  
2nd V.P., Program Director, Mary Nissen* 
941-981-9588  -  nissenmary@gmail.com 
  
Treasurer, Joy Abbott* 
941-371-3043 -  joyabbott1@comcast.net 
   
Past President, Cass Bowen* 
941-355-6984 - cbcassiecat@gmail.com 
  
Secretary, Marcia Slocum*          
941-371-7704   - marciaslocum@gmail.com 
  
Class Registrar, Faith Reynolds        
941-955-2860 - faithreynolds@me.com  
 
Cottage Group Coordinators, Terri Reiman 
941-776-4108  -  tlreiman@gmail.com 
Susan Brown 
941-776-8907  -  tbrown113@tampabay.rr.com 
 
Friendship, Bev Wiberg                
941-341-9758 - beverly.wiberg@yahoo.com 
 
Habitat for Humanity, Anne McCunney                 
941-751-1094 - imnrtist2@yahoo.com 
 
Historian, Donna Bowdoin 
713-289-0690  -  Dkb521@comcast.net 
 
Librarian, Ellen Simon  
941-723-8727  -  cqmaker1950@gmail.com       
 
Membership, Linda Swanson    
309-253-0645 - lswanson725@yahoo.com   
  
New Members  -  Open 
 
Newsletter Editor, Karla Lynch   
941-749-5087 - paulandkarla@aol.com  
 
Parliamentarian  -  Open 
  
 

Public Relations Coordinator, Pam Morris 
941-485-9755 -  pam607@gmail.com     
 
Website Assistant & NQA Rep, Linda Pearce         
941-951-2330 - pearcepad@aol.com  
  
Workshop Coordinator, Gayle Hages          
941-504-3488  -  sarasotashotgun@yahoo.com 
 
2017 Quilt Show Co-Chairs: 
 

Elva Farrell  -  elvaf2000@yahoo.com 
941-355-1856 
 
Pat Sefton  -  psefton62453@yahoo.com 
941-358-1771 
 

* denotes voting board member updated 3-29-14 

 
 

 

All Guild Meetings are held at 
Bahia Vista Mennonite Church 

4041 Bahia Vista Street, Sarasota 
Doors open at 6:15 p.m. 

May 29th-August 16th 
Dunedin Fine Art Center 
1143 Michigan Blvd, Dunedin, FL 34698 
727-298-DFAC 
www.dfac.org 
 
Mon-Sat 10-5, Sun 1-4 
 
Admission $10, Seniors $8, Students w/
ID $5, 12 & under free, DFAC free 
 
Illumination: The Art Cloth Network  
 
Elemental: Florida Quilt Invitational 
 
Tampa Bay Surface Design Guild 
 
Quilt National 13 
 

mailto:rb7622@aol.com
mailto:pearcepad@aol.com
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Manatee Patchworkers 2015-2016  
Classes 

Rose Ryan 

 
Supply lists and all information for all work-
shops are on the website 
www.Manateepatchworkers.org 

 

October 

2015 

5th Jann 
Warfield 

Using hand 
dyes 

TBA 
Fabric dyeing 

Novem-
ber 
2015 

2nd Linda 
Krause 

3rd Flights of 
Fancy 

Decem-
ber 
2015 

Holiday Party No workshop 

January 

2016 

4th Trish 
Hodge 

Woven back-
grounds and 
Indonesian 
fabrics 

9th Woven 
backgrounds 
and large print 
applique 

February 

2016 
  No workshop 

March 

2016 

Debbie Jones 

Fabric paint-
ing 

12th Debbie 
Jones ï Fabric 
painting 

  April 

2016 

Nancy Prince 

Lecture and 
trunk show 

5th Nancy 
Prince ï 
thread sketch-
ing? 

  

Manatee Summer Retreat 

Rose Ryan 

 
     The Summer Retreat at Kenilworth Lodge in  
Sebring, Florida is August 6th through August 
9th. See www.manateepatchworkers.org for de-
tails and costs. A fun weekend to work on your 
own projects or take a workshop. Breakfast is 
provided by the lodge and other meals on your 
own. Remember that Friendship Knot members 
get the same pricing on all activities of Manatee 
Patchworkers. We all had a great time together 
last year. Come join the fun! 

Manatee Summer Programs 
 
     Summer schedule - Monday June 1st - Pot 
Luck Dinner - bring your best recipe for an appe-
tizer, main dish, side dish or dessert to share. We 
have such wonderful cooks in our guild that this 
is a highlight of the summer. Sorry snowbirds, 
you will just have to stay longer next year to 
taste some of this wonderful food. Bring your 
show and tell, interesting stories of quilting and 
your appetite.   
  
     July 6th - Jerry Stube trunk show. Jerry is our 
retreat instructor. Come see her work and here 
about her travels and quilt shop.  
  
     August 3rd - Garage sale. Time to clean out 
the quilt studio (or dining room or bedroom or 
wherever you quilt) to make room for all the new 
things that you want. Which you may be able to 
purchase from another guild member.  Patterns, 
fabric, books, notions, machines or whatever you 
need to part with.  You may not make any money 
because you will buy from your neighbor, but we 
will have fun.  
  
     August 6 - 8th - Summer Retreat at Kenil-
worth Inn in Sebring. see flyer elsewhere in the 
newsletter. Work on our project Jacob's Garden 
or on your own. Great historic inn with pool, 
shops in the area, a pool to relax at and great 
time for quilting.  
  
See the website for complete information 
www.manateepatchworkers.org.  

     Jacob’s Garden is the project for this retreat. 

Jerry Stube, one of our members will be the in-

structor. She is a national teacher and on-line 

shop owner. 

www.quiltersqtrs.com. 

This quilt would work 

well with traditional, 

batik, brights, a fun 

fabric for the squares 

and border. Great quilt 

to practice accuracy, 

color theory, and just 

fun to make.  

http://www.Manateepatchworkers.org
http://www.manateepatchworkers.org/
http://www.manateepatchworkers.org
http://www.quiltersqtrs.com
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Manatee Patchworkers Summer Retreat.  
Thurs August 6 – Sat August 8 

Kenilworth Lodge, 1610 Lakeview Dr., Sebring, FL 

     Spend the weekend sewing on your own, taking a workshop or exploring 
the area. There are 3 quilt shops, a winery, and lots of places to eat. You will 
have access to the sewing room 24 hours a day if you wish. Check in 3PM & 
check out is 11AM Saturday. The sewing room is available from 9AM Thurs 
to 3PM Sat.  

     Kenilworth Lodge overlooks Lake Jackson and has many amenities. All 

rooms have a mini fridge, voice mail, individual AC units and TV with 5 

complimentary movie channels and free Wi-Fi.  

 
 

For more info call Rose Ryan 941-755-9172 or email roseryan2001@hotmail.com.   
 
To register, complete and return form with payment to Rose Ryan, check payable to 
Manatee Patchworkers.  
 
___ I plan to attend and request a private room. Cost is $160 
 
___ I plan to attend and share a room with__________________________.  Cost is $95 
 
___I plan to do the project 
 
The lodge will honor the group rate for Wed night – if you wish this add an additional 
$48/per person per room sharing or $80 for a private room.  
 
Name_________________________________________________________________
__ 
 
Adress_________________________________________________________________
_ 
 
Phone________________________Email____________________________________
__ 
 
Members will be added to class list after payment in full. Non- members are welcome 
at an additional $25. Registration fees are non-refundable.  If you find you cannot at-
tend, you may find a replacement, but you are responsible for collecting the registration 
fee.  

mailto:roseryan2001@hotmail.com
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The Friendship Note 
6308 Turners Gap 
Bradenton, FL  34203 
www.friendshipknotquiltersguild.com 

 
       

 

All newsletter information due by July 24, 2015 
Email submissions by this date to the Editor, Karla Lynch at 

paulandkarla@aol.com 

Friendship 
 

If you know of a member who is ill, has suf-
fered the loss of a loved one or otherwise should 
be remembered by our Guild, please let me know 
so I can send a card from the Guild.  

 

      beverly.wiberg@yahoo.com 

Please DO NOT wear perfumed 
substances such as 

cologne, hair spray, 
etc.  to  

Guild Meetings or 
Workshops 

mailto:bevwiberg@hotmail.com

